
 

Remittance Advice (RA) Message 

 

Title:  Public Hearing: Proposed Medicaid Behavioral Health Services and 

Requirements for Behavioral Health Providers Regulations 

Issue Date: 05/14/2019 

Run Length: 5 weeks 

Provider Type(s):  All 

Message: On May 13, 2019, the Department of Health and Social Services issued a public 

notice announcing proposed regulation changes to behavioral health services. A 

public hearing will be held from 1:00 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. AKT on June 11, 2019 at 3601 

C Street, Room 880, Anchorage, AK 99503, at which time oral and written comments 

will be accepted. 

 The public hearing notice 

(https://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/Notices/View.aspx?id=194257), notice 

of proposed regulations, and additional information are available at Alaska Online 

Public Notices. 
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